
 

 

 

 

 

Our new school values are: Curiosity, Courage and Compassion.  
Hello and welcome back everyone. I hope you have all had a lovely summer; some fun 

but also a well needed rest. I have had a wonderful three days getting to know all the 

Badgers and I think we are going to have a super year ahead of us.  

What have the Badgers been up to this week?   

• This week in Badgers we have explored each of our new values. For curiosity we worked in 

small groups and pairs to ask each other questions and to try to find out 

more about eachother.  

• For Courage, on Thursday we looked at Edith Cavell ; an inspirational 

woman who showed great courage during the First World War as a nurse 

and helping soldiers escape from Germany.  

• Today for compassion we thought about how acts of kindess are 

compassionate and show people that we care. The Badgers created 

affirmations on love hearts. We deocrated them and lamintae them and 

handed them out to everyone at school.  

• In Maths we have started a little arithmetic – focusing on addition and subtraction. We have 

also started our work on place value. Well done Badgers!  

• The Badgers have done some writing this week – writing about a day from their summer break.  

• This term we are reading Warhorse – we have made predictions about what will happen in the 

story and we have read aloud chapter 1.  
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Important Information:  

• Our PE day is a Tuesday and PE will be in the morning. The children can come into 

school in their kit.  

• On a Friday we will have a ‘Forest Friday’, the Badgers will need to bring in their 

wellies for this session. And possibly a waterproof – weather depending.  

• School Clubs will be running soon – please keep an eye on dojo for more details and 

how to sign your child up.  

Teacher Message: 

Thank you for a wonderful few days, Badgers. It’s been wonderful getting to know you. I am 

excited for the term ahead! Have a fabulous weekend; I shall see you all Monday. Mrs Handford 

will be in Monday morning to register you all and start the day.  

Mrs Jessup xx 


